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I cannot understand how anyone within the Democratic Party thinks that the people 

of Oregon can take on another tax.  My family will be burdened beyond measure.  

Are democratic members trying to push people out of Oregon?  Wanting to place 

more people in welfare?  Increase the already outrageous homeless population?  

Increase  the amount of alcohol or drug dependent persons, simply because you 

broke them?  Come on.  Get it together.  There’s something very wrong with 

Oregon’s budget if we are always hurting this bad for money.  Find it elsewhere. 


